
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Roy Acree, Fire Chief 

Brian Marcos, Deputy Fire Chief 

    

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   September 11, 2019 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – 20-009 Extrication Equipment  

 

The City of Smyrna Fire Department budgeted to replace existing extrication equipment that 

has reached end of life. The equipment to be purchased includes cutters, spreaders, rams and 

pump to operate the equipment.  The preferred brand is Holmatro to be purchased from their 

dealer Georgia Fire & Rescue Supply, LLC.  Holmatro equipment is available on the NPPGov 

cooperative contract # PS17007.  These items have already been competitively bid and we are 

offered discounted pricing.      

 

Vendor Total Amount 

Georgia Fire & Rescue Supply, LLC $97,277.56 

              

It is the recommendation of Purchasing and Fire that the Holmatro extrication equipment be 

awarded to Georgia Fire & Rescue Supply, LLC in the amount of $97,277.56.  This purchase 

was budgeted in FY2020 CIP.  

  

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.  

Purchase Requisition should be requested following award. 


